## WELCOME LETTER

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

Welcome! Thank you for your interest in our services. Please download the forms from our website and follow the instructions below. The documents can be scanned and emailed to hgrayslp@gmail.com or mailed to the address below.

- 1. Intake Questionnaire
- 2. Consent for Treatment
- Authorization to Exchange Information please include all individuals or organizations that you'd like us to exchange information with (e.g., teachers, therapists, area agency, etc.)
- **4. Records-**Please bring or send us copies of current relevant evaluation reports, progress notes, previous consultation reports, IEPs, etc.

Please bring any adapted equipment, AAC devices or assistive technology to your first appointment. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at <a href="mailto:hgrayslp@gmail.com">hgrayslp@gmail.com</a> or 603-275-0789. We are excited to work with you!

Sincerely,

Heather Gray

Heather Gray, M.S., CCC-SLP, ATP